
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
         20th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to the Autumn Term. We have been busy planning some exciting learning 

opportunities for your children this year. 

 

As you know wherever possible, we try to make our learning experiences come to life for the 

children. To that end, we have planned an exciting visit to Butser Ancient Farm on Friday 5th 

November to link in with a learning journey based on the Celts and Romans. We will also be having 

a visit on Thursday 18th November from Paul Ullson, a history expert, to help lead us in a Roman 

battle.  

 

On the day of the visit the children will need to wear school uniform top and jumper and some old 

comfy, warm trousers as some of our activities will be outside. Depending on the weather, trainers 

or wellies would also be advisable.  

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named bag or back pack and if your child 

normally has a Chartwells hot meal, please remember to cancel this for the appropriate day well in 

advance.   

 

There is a shop at the farm that sells a selection of souvenirs. If your child would like to spend 

some of their pocket money, we would suggest an amount of no more than £3. Please could it be 

in a named envelope or purse/wallet. 

 

We know that we have just asked for contributions towards swimming lessons and have therefore  

tried to keep costs to a minimum, but we would appreciate it if you could help with a voluntary 

contribution of £19.70. This covers the cost of the coach, insurance, entrance fee, 4 practical hands 

on workshops throughout the day and the visit by Paul Ullson. Although the contribution is voluntary, 

we do need to point out that it is probable that the visit will not take place unless all parents, who 

are able, are willing to contribute. As a school we do not have the resources to fund these visits 

totally ourselves.  Please do speak to Mr King or one of us in confidence if you are unable to contribute 

on this occasion.    

 

Please return the permission slip below and the voluntary contribution as soon as possible. We 

trust that the details you have already provided on the off-site permission/medical form are still 

correct. Please do let us know if any of these details have changed. 

 

We will also be needing a few parent volunteers to help us on the trip, please indicate below if you 

would be interested in accompanying us and we will be in touch. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Jenny Upjohn   and   Rebecca Holden 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 
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BUTSER ANCIENT FARM 

 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to visit Butser 

Ancient Farm and to travel there and back by coach on Friday 5th November 2021.  

 

 

I enclose £19.70 cash (correct amount only please) to cover transport costs, entry fee and 

insurance.   

 

I have paid via BACS (Lloyds Bank, West Sussex County Council, Lavant CofE Primary 

School. A/C 01732345, Sort Code 30-00-02)   

 

I enclose a cheque for £19.70 to cover transport costs, entry fee and insurance   

 

I am able to help on the day 

   

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………… 

 
 

 

 

 

 


